Kenai F 1insula Borough
Community & FiscalP s

MEMORANDUM

T0: Charlie Pierce, Mayor
THRU:  Jon Marsh, WESA Fire Chief <7~

. . . b I
Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director sma S

FROM: Brenda Ahlberg, Community & Fiscal Projects
DATE: May 18, 2021

RE: Mini Grant Award Notice

The Southern Region Emergency Medical Services Council, Inc (SREMS) has
awarded a mini grant to the Western Emergency Medical Service Area for the
purchase of 10 gunshot an trauma kits totaling $1,499.90. SREMS purchased
and delivered the kits; there is no match requirement.

This does not require an ordinance because the value of the items is under
$5000, and the "grant reimburses the borough for expenditures previously
approved and appropriated by the Assembly" through KPB 02020-19, Medical
Supplies 209.51410.000.42220 (KPB R2000-014 as excerpted).

Enclosed: Award Notification Letter








